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East Harptree Cof E VC Primary School, Church Lane, East Harptree, Bristol BS40 6BH
01761 221492       office@eastharptreeprimary.org.uk       www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk


9th November 2021
Dear Parents
Re: Year 5 & 6 RESIDENTIAL Visit 2022
We have booked a residential visit for the Year 5 and 6 children from Ubley and East Harptree. Following the success of previous trips, we have booked the centre at Kilve Court which is situated on the Somerset coast. The centre specialises in school residential visits. If you would like to have a look at the centre, the web address is www.kilvecourt.org.
We will leave on the morning of Monday 4th July and return during the afternoon of Friday 8th July. The cost will be £335 per pupil. The children will participate in a variety of outward bound activities and adventurous tasks, for example: archery, climbing, rope courses and mountain biking. These will cover much of the Key Stage 2 curriculum in this area, challenge the children and develop teamwork. The week, above all, will be great fun and one that the children will always remember!
You will be receiving a letter in your child's book bag tonight about the trip.  If you would like your child to go on the trip please pay a deposit of £65 on ParentPay by Friday 10th December. The remaining payment can be paid over 6 installments of £45 or in one lump sum. Further details to be sent out in January.
Further information about the visit will follow and you are welcome to call if you have any further enquiries or any difficulties in covering the costs of the trip.
Yours sincerely
Ian Harvey
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